
Dear C-K Parent and Caregiver law students, 

Nia, Donna, and Alan invite you to join the renewed student organization called Parents And Caregivers 
of Chicago-Kent (PACCK). As PACCK’s officers, we know it’s a busy time for everyone, and especially for 
us as we help our children and those we care for through social distancing within the lives we live these 
days. Here’s why to join PACCK short and sweet: 

1. To find support from other parent and caregiver colleagues.

2. To advocate for yourself and with us as parents and caregivers to our law school.

3. To build awareness of student-parents and student-caregivers at Chicago-Kent.

4. To support and mentor prospective students who are parents or caregivers.

We will plan and hold online events (and when the time comes, live events) to hang out together and 
support one another, as well as to make our voices heard at Chicago-Kent.  

Let us know what ideas you have, too! 

Feel free to send us a quick email letting us know you would like to join PACCK as a member. 

 Best, 

Your PACCK Officers 

PACCK@kentlaw.iit.edu


